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To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Hello,

Our client has chosen to revise the elevator in Station 415 from a 5 stop elevator to a 3 stop elevator. We have
modified the drawings accordingly. Sheet A1.0 has been clouded to show the areas of revision on each floor plan as a
guide,

| checked the City website and the drawing review is still pending.

The attached drawings have had the dates updated and are named exactly as the original submission.

We are concurrently reissuing the drawings to the SFMO for an update of their permit # CBF24039,

Please contact me If you have any questions,

Mark

Mark Sengelmann
NCARB Principal

ALPHAarchitects

17 Chestnut Street
Portland, ME 04101-2211
{(207) 761-9500

fax 207.761.9595

cell 207.671.4110
mark@ALPHAarchitects.com

Maine, New Hampshire and Massachusetts Licensed Architect

ALPHAarchitects.com
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